Schedule a presentation for your community regarding how to keep your
pets safe both every day and in emergencies.

Our staff will cover our
Have a Pet? Have a Plan!
approach to preparedness.

Unlike Super Storm Sandy in which the County
authorized the operation of one large emergency pet
shelter, the current County-authorized plan provides
an emergency pet shelter adjacent to Red Cross
shelter (or shelters) for people (“co-located” shelters).

Please call us today at
516-404-5513

We will cover the critical
points of what every pet owner
needs to know in order to be

prepared.

to schedule a community
presentation.




